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Nominations for the NRHS 2022 Elections are being accepted by the Electoral Committee at this time. 
The nomination form is available on the NRHS admin site. All nominations must be received by the 
Electoral Committee no later than March 31, 2022. The Committee is soliciting nominations for 
President and nine Board members. 

Notice of nominations have been included in the December 2021 and February 2022 online issues of the 
NRHS News and will be included in the printed March 2022 issue. A last call eblast will be sent out in 
early March. 

To date the Committee has received five nominations for the Board. The Committee has received 
additional commitments for the remaining open positions, including President, but nomination forms 
have not been submitted. The Committee is expecting a full slate of candidates. 

Once the nominations close on March 31, 2022, the ballots will be produced and sent to the printer for 
mailing by June 1, 2022. The candidates’ bios will be posted on the NRHS admin site at that time. The 
ballots must be returned by August 1, 2022. 

The Electoral Committee will certify the election in late August and contact each of the candidates of the 
results. Once certified, the results will be released to the membership by posting on the NRHS website, 
admin site and with notices in the NRHS News. 

 

NRSH Electoral Committee 

Bob Ernst – Chair 

John Fiorilla – General Counsel 

Patti Webb 

Joseph Maloney, Jr. 

 


